






BOARD OF CONTROL 
Regular Formal Session 

June 22, 2020 

I. CALL TO ORDER

Chair Kunitzer called the meeting to order at 1 :30 p.m.

Chair Kunitzer, noted that the regular formal session of the SVSU Board of Control is 

being conducted via video conferencing. He stated that "Due to the unique situation and 

unprecedented times we find ourselves in today, we will consider today's virtual meeting 

to be a Regular Formal Session of the Board of Control pursuant to Article II, Section 2.100 

of our SVSU board bylaws." Chair Kunitzer stated if there are no objections, let's proceed. 

There were no objections.

Chair Kunitzer asked the Board Secretary to take a roll call to ensure a quorum. Secretary 

Kowaleski took roll call of the Trustees and noted that a quorum was met with all Trustees 

being present.

II. PROCEDURALITEMS

A. Approval of Agenda and Additions to and Deletions from Agenda

There were no additions and/or deletions to the agenda.

The agenda was unanimously APPROVED as distributed.

B. Approval of the May 8, 2020 Minutes for the Regular Formal Session of the Board of 

Control

It was moved and supported that the minutes of the May 8, 2020 Regular Formal 

Session be approved.

The minutes were unanimously APPROVED as written.

C. Recognition of the Official Representative of the Faculty Association

Dr. Deborah Bishop, President of the Faculty Association, commented: "The Faculty 

Association Executive Board has been meeting weekly since the end of the Winter semester 

to keep on top of the changes to instructional formats that are being considered and to do 

our part to ensure that the health and safety of faculty, students, staff and visitors will be a 

priority. During May and June, the FA Executive Board has been holding a series of general 

membership meetings and meetings with department chairs to provide information to the 

faculty about possible changes in class delivery modes and issues involving a safe campus 

re-opening that are being discussed, to gather input from the faculty, and to develop 

solutions that work for everyone. We realize this is a monumental undertaking, and we 

look forward to continuing to work with the University administration on plans for re­

opening campus in the Fall."
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